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Good afternoon 

I am writing as a resident with regards to the second application for funding for the Old School to
install an affordable type of heating system. 

I understand that a previous application was refused which was very disappointing considering the
vital role that the old School plays in bringing the community together in Embo. 

I ask the community council to give serious thought to this second application as granting
the funding to make the heating system more affordable to use for the residents of Embo
and surrounding area is vital, especially for those who are isolated and solely rely on the local
activities for social interaction. 

May I remind the group that unlike other towns and villages in Sutherland Embo has no other
means of offering support to local people than opening the Old School in the winter months and
beyond.

Thank you for accepting this email. 

George McCulloch 
6 School Street 
Embo Outlook for Android

https://aka.ms/AAb9ysg

